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H. BUNTE

KARLSRUHE IN BADEN, January 14, 1900

Nowackanlage 13

Dear Colleague,

Thank you very much for kindly sending me your treatise on inorganic ferments, especially

platinum catalysis. After briefly reading through the treatise, I discovered many interesting

points that I look forward to studying more thoroughly in the near future. Hopefully you will

succeed in finding the reason
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for the various mysterious phenomena in this subject area. I look forward to your further

https://digital.sciencehistory.org/works/ho5x9gl


studies with keen interest.

Kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

H. Bunte


